
Barstow Dam 

Fox River Greenway North 

This map is for reference and trip planning only 
(dated as of April 2021) and not intended as a 
sole source for navigational information.

NORTH

177.4



CTH I Access Site

Fox River Greenway North 

CTH ES
Access Site

This map is for reference and trip planning only 
(dated as of April 2021) and not intended as a 
sole source for navigational information.

Benson Ave

NORTH



Waterford Dam 

Rochester Dam 

CTH ES
Access Site

This map is for reference and trip planning only 
(dated as of April 2021) and not intended as a 
sole source for navigational information.

NORTH

141.6

139.4



Rochester Dam 

CTH W
Access Site

Hoosier Creek Road 

CTH JB
Access Site

This map is for reference and trip planning only 
(dated as of April 2021) and not intended as a 
sole source for navigational information.

NORTH

Ketterhagen  Rd

139.4



Hoosier Creek Road 

CTH JB Access Site

328th Avenue / CTH W

Wilmot / CTH C

This map is for reference and trip planning only 
(dated as of April 2021) and not intended as a 
sole source for navigational information.

NORTH

113.5

Fox River Park (Kenosha)



Wilmot / CTH C

This map is for reference and trip planning only 
(dated as of April 2021) and not intended as a 
sole source for navigational information.

NORTH

113.5



McHenry Lock
and Dam 

Moraine Hills State
Park (above dam)

Moraine Hills State
Park (below dam)

100.7

98.2

Hickory Grove Riverfront

Miller’s Riverfront
Boat Launch

92.3

This map is for reference and trip planning only 
(dated as of April 2021) and not intended as a 
sole source for navigational information.

NORTH



Algonquin Dam 

Carpentersville Dam 

Fox Blu�
Conservation 
Area

Cornish Park

Voyageur Landing Forest
Preserve (North and South)

84.4

81.8

This map is for reference and trip planning only 
(dated as of April 2021) and not intended as a 
sole source for navigational information.

NORTH

Cold
Springs Rd

77.5



Kimball Street Dam 

South Elgin Dam 

St. Charles Dam 

Lake Street 

Veterans Memorial Park

South Elgin Dam North

South Elgin Dam South

Kimball Street Dam

71.4

71.1

70.4

Frank Gorham Memorial
Canoe Launch

This map is for reference and trip planning only 
(dated as of April 2021) and not intended as a 
sole source for navigational information.

NO  SAFE  PORTAGE

NORTH

Jon J. Duerr
Forest Preserve 

Jon J. Duerr
Forest

Preserve 

60.2

71.2

67.5

60.0



Geneva Dam 

Batavia Dam 

North Aurora Dam 

Aurora/Stolp 
Island Dam 

This map is for reference and trip planning only 
(dated as of April 2021) and not intended as a 
sole source for navigational information.

Geneva Boat Launch

Batavia Dam (above dam) 

Batavia Dam (below dam) 
Batavia Riverwalk Ramp

55.6

Veterans Memorial Island Park

Pinney Street 

NORTH

58.1

55.7

52.1

48.5



Montgomery 
Dam 

Yorkville Dam 

This map is for reference and trip planning only 
(dated as of April 2021) and not intended as a 
sole source for navigational information.

Marge Cline
Whitewater Course

36.3

NORTH

46.4

36.2



Yorkville 
Dam 

This map is for reference and trip planning only 
(dated as of April 2021) and not intended as a 
sole source for navigational information.

Marge Cline
Whitewater Course

Farnsworth House

36.3
31.2

NORTH

36.2



This map is for reference and trip planning only 
(dated as of April 2021) and not intended as a 
sole source for navigational information.

NORTH



Dayton Dam 

This map is for reference and trip planning only 
(dated as of April 2021) and not intended as a 
sole source for navigational information.

Dayton Dam (above dam) 

Dayton Dam (below dam) 

5.7

5.6

5.4

NORTH


